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Newbury and District Organists’ Association
2019 Application for Introductory Organ Lessons 

Following the success of its 2017 and 2018 schemes, Newbury and District Organists' Association is offering three hours of tuition to both newcomers to the organ who have some keyboard experience, and those who have already had some introductory lessons (including those on the previous schemes) subject to their application being supported by their teacher. The offer is open to individuals of any age. 
Lessons will be with a qualified NDOA organist following an initial group session. Participants should be willing, if asked, to play in front of a relaxed supportive audience in a final group session. The two group sessions will both be at Newbury Methodist Church, Northbrook Street, Newbury on the following dates:

Opening session - Saturday 14th September 2019    2 pm to 5 pm
Final session  -   Saturday 22nd February 2020      12 noon to 5 pm. 
Applicants’ existing playing ability and commitment to regular practice will be considered for acceptance on to the scheme.  Access to a local church or house organ is essential for practice.
Applicants are requested to complete the application form below and submit it by email to chair@newburyorganists.org.uk by 17th June 2019.

Applicant:
Name:







Address:








Contact Phone:




Email:
School (If applicable):




Date of Birth (if under 18):

Musical Experience:
Instruments played and general musical interests:
Brief explanation of your keyboard experience:
Recent  pieces studied:

Teacher (if applicable)

Name:
Phone no and/or email address:

I would like to be considered for this scheme because…:
Parent/Guardian (if applicant is under 18):
Name:







Relationship:






Address:





Email:
Contact Phone:




Mobile Number:
